
Jay Podle 
 
As a concerned citizen, I would like to advocate for complete banning of fracking and all fracking
related activities in the Delaware river basin. Fracking is widely responsible for poisoning both land
and water. The damage is often irreversible. Water is vastly more important to current and future
generations than any form of out dated fossil fuel extraction or processing. Please stand with us in
protecting the lives of the next generations from the for profit fracking industry. Please ban all
fracking and fracking related activities in the Delaware river basin including the shipping of water
out for fracking use, or the shipping in of fracking waste for processing. 

Thank you,

Jay Podle
 


